
23/11/2018 

DR Conny Harris 
lot / 2671 Morgan RD 
Belrose NSW 2085 
conny.harris@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1692 - 810 / Willandra Road NARRAWEENA NSW 2099

This submission is on behalf of Garigal Landcare:
The proposed development is for an overdevelopment within an bushland environment within 
the non-urban deferred area. Garigal Landcare is at the moment working on the restoration of 
bushland nearby to facilitate protection of habitat for the long term future. The proposed 
development would be destruction of what our group aims to restore and have protected. We 
belief the valid WLEP 2000 is to be upheld and development must comply with the character of 
the area, which this clearly does not. The land is rich in habitat and flora and fauna are 
amazingly biodiverse an intense development as the proposed would have far reaching 
influences with grave consequences to many species and it is disturbing to see such 
inappropriate development being drafted up.
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